
Walmsley News 

Friday, 28th June 2024 

 

Dates for your Diary… 

 Tuesday 2nd July - Rearranged Sports Day for Key Stage 2 (Approx 9:15am to 10:45am) 

 Tuesday 2nd July at 6:00pm - Online Safety Meeting for Parents & Carers 

 Thursday 4th July - Polling Day/School Closed 

 Friday 5th July - Move Up Day - All Children from Reception to Year 5 

 Monday 8th July - Year 6 Business Enterprise Fair (more information to follow) 

 Friday 19th July - Break up for the Summer Holidays at 2:00pm 

 *New Date Saturday 28th September - PTA Summer Fair 

 

School Meals/Packed Lunches 

If you wish to make changes to your child’s meal choice from September, please could we receive 

your request before Friday, 12th July.  Any requests received after this date will not be processed 

until Monday, 9th September. 

 

Invitation to an Online Safety Meeting - Tuesday, 2nd July 

Over the past few weeks we have had a number of incidents regarding social media and gaming.  

As a parent I know how difficult it is to monitor your child online and understand the dangers 

through online gaming and social media. 

 

To support you at home we have arranged a meeting on Tuesday, 2nd July at 6:00pm to discuss 

with you how to keep your child safe online.  It would be fantastic to see as many parents as 

possible attending.  

 

Online Safety Newsletter - July 2024 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/safeguarding 

 

What's happening in the news this week?  What does it take to be an Olympian or 

Paralympian? 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 

 

Notices 

 

Please follow the link to view more information on all our Notices: 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 

 

Strikerz Summer Holidays Soccer Camp 2024 
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